Living History Remembering Box Letter

Dear Senior Friend,

We are so happy that you are willing to work with us on our Living History Project. It
will be fun getting to know each other and to learn more about the past.

This remembering box was created for you to use for pictures, souvenirs, or any items
that you would like to talk with us about when we visit. We will be coming to visit on

to interview you for our Living History Project. We would like to write

your biography and present it to you on our last visit. We would like to talk with you

about some of the following information:
« Date and place of your birth
o Your family - siblings, spouse, children, grandchildren
o  Where your ancestors came from
o  What brought you to this area
o Ways that you have shared your time, talents and treasure
o School memories
o Jobs
o Childhood (games, chores, fun times, vacations)
 Favorites (food, games, sports, hobbies, etc.)
o Lots of stories - happy, funny, or sad

We are excited about this project! Thank you so much for volunteering. We look

forward to our partnership.

Sincerely,
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